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November 17, 2023

Dear Families,

Good Afternoon and Happy Friday.  I hope that you have been able to enjoy
this beautiful fall day.  

This past Wednesday, I was walking home from school and I came across a few of our
students who had been on the playground - it looked like they were heading home after
a day out and about, making the best of a really challenging situation.  I said hello to
them and asked how they were all doing.  At which point, one of them said to me, “how
are you?”  I hesitated for a moment, and then said, “thanks for asking, I am doing
okay.”  

In normal times, this was a short and kind exchange, however at that moment, we all
recognized that right now times are unsettling, confusing, and wildly unpredictable.  As I
walked the rest of the way home, I felt more and more impressed and encouraged with
my brief conversation with that group of students.  To a large extent (perhaps more than
the adults might recognize) they got it - we are all living through some crazy and
unique times and we are all managing it and doing our very best to support our
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